
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 September 2017 9:39 AM 
To: 'Allan' 

Cc: noni.lord@aed.org.au; kairsty.wilson@aed.org.au; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Elouera Association Inc Order 

 
Dear Mr Young,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Commission grants the requested extension until close of business Friday 22 September 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Allan [mailto:allan@elouera-association.com]  
Sent: Monday, 18 September 2017 4:41 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: RE: Elouera Association Inc Order 

 
I received it in the mail today when I checked about noon 
 
In reading the order it states if I don’t present the items in person they must be sent the day prior, 
that’s tomorrow. 
 
I am not sure if that can be achieved in that time frame. 
 
Am I able to request until weeks end ? 
 
The notice was posted on the 13th from Melbourne, we are in Cootamundra regional NSW hence 
the delay 
 
Allan Young 
Chief Executive Officer 
Elouera Association (Inc)  
 
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP [mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 18 September 2017 4:09 PM 
To: 'Allan' 

Cc: noni.lord@aed.org.au; kairsty.wilson@aed.org.au 

Subject: RE: Elouera Association Inc Order 
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Dear Mr Young,  
 
I refer to your email below and the attached letter.  
 
It was the responsibility of the AED Legal Centre to effect service of the order you refer to. If you 
have not been served with any order, then there is no obligation upon you to comply.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Allan [mailto:allan@elouera-association.com]  
Sent: Monday, 18 September 2017 11:55 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: Elouera Association Inc Order 

 
Please see attached letter from Elouera Association Inc 

Please consider the impact to the environment and your responsibility before printing this 

email. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the 

use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in 

error please notify the sender.  
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